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Temporary Four-Way Stop at W. San Antonio St. and Academy Ave. 
 

New Braunfels, Texas – As part of the ongoing downtown sidewalk improvement project, the traffic signals at 

the intersection of W. San Antonio Street and Academy Avenue will be out of service on Wednesday, August 22nd 

and Thursday, August 23rd. The intersection will be treated as a four-way stop while upgrades to the signals are 

performed and appropriate signage will be posted.  

 The work is expected to be completed within the time-frame noted, weather and other factors permitting. 

 Motorists and pedestrians should expect some temporary delays in the area. 
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